
 
 

The business trip of the Dean of the Faculty of Business Technologies, Professor Rusudan 

Kutateladze and Associate Professor Tamar Kajaia 

Dean of the Faculty of Business Technologies, Professor Rusudan Kutateladze and Associate Professor Tamar 

Kajaia, from the Technical University of Georgia, as a result of the November 8, 2023 competition of the 

Erasmus+ Credit Mobility international mobility project, were invited to Gazi University (Gazi University, 

Ankara, Turkey) in the spring semester of the 2023/2024 academic year. (01.04.2024-05.04.2024) to carry out 

administrative and academic activities. 

Within the framework of the project, Professor Rusudan Kutateladze met with the administration 

representatives and professors of Gazi University. At the request of the host organization, she gave a 

presentation about the Faculty of Business Technologies and the Technical University of Georgia. Tamar 

Kajaia gave lectures on current topics of "operational management". 

Within the framework of the project, Tamar Kajaia delivered lectures on current topics of "Human Resource 

Management". At the request of the host organization, he made a presentation about the Technical 

University. 

The visit was conducted in an environment of active support and cooperation between the participants of the 

benevolent cooperation and the University of Gas. 

The best practices and experiences of the university were shared within the framework of this project. 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 


